
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 7th June - Week A 

Sports Awards 

The PE department are very excited to announce the return this year of our Sports Awards Evening. Team Farmor’s 
has bounced back from Covid and we are all looking forward to the chance to celebrate all our success. 

Nominations for each award will be announced soon but we need your help with the award for Sporting 
Achievement Beyond School. If you would like to nominate anyone please could you put details into an email to 
djohnson@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk by 12th June. 

 Notices:   

 All parents: We would like to offer CPR training to students in school, in partnership with the group 
Heartwise https://www.heartwize.org/schools/.  To make this sustainable, Heartwize are looking for 
volunteers with cardiology experience, or good CPR knowledge to help run those sessions here each year.  If 
you have suitable experience and are happy to volunteer a few days per year for this, then contact Mr 
Eckersley for more details: reckersley@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 All years: A reminder that Monday 6th June is an Inset day.  Students return to school on Tuesday 7th June. 
 Year 9 & 10: Both have mathematics exams coming up towards the end of June. Please can you ensure that 

your son/daughter has the equipment they will need (that should be brought to all lessons), as there isn't 
the capacity to loan equipment during the exam. The equipment should include: Calculator (Casio fx83 or 
fx85 preferred), Ruler, Protractor, and a pair of compasses. Thank you for your support- Mr G Spurr.  

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact 
the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for 
children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 Year 8: Battlefields Trip  

 Year 10: Art Trip  

 Year 10: Thorpe Park trip.  

 Year 11: Parent information letter. 
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